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Will all county operations be included in this policy process and regulations? 

Are there permitting difference in different counties? In Yakima County our rules are often based around industrial exporting businesses or industry
that do not correspond the other county requirements because Yakima county operates differently claiming an agricultural allowance. This would not
apply to the landfill where our Yakima County representatives have not been truthful with our community about the local landfill being close to
maximum capacity without thought of future costs they will pass on to taxpayers. They also do not abide by state EPA clean air permitting rules due to
an agricultural allowance where most of our community is no longer agricultural, it is industrial. Current WA maps do not reflect the GHG concrete
facilities, nor to they reflect any information about our local landfill emissions that the public can understand to have rebuttal against our county
officials. 

According to
https://ecology.wa.gov/Air-Climate/Reducing-Greenhouse-Gas-Emissions/Tracking-greenhouse-gases/Mandatory-greenhouse-gas-reports, it is noted
that the three largest GHG facilites, asphalt and tow concrete facilities do not report GHG emissions in Yakima County to future policy making will
not include the disparity of not participating in WA state policy changes.




